
 

 

April 17, 2023 

 

Subject: WA FBLA NLC 2023 Travel Package and State Day Information 

 

Greetings Advisers! 

 
I look forward to seeing you all in Spokane this week in a few days!   

 
By the end of the State Business Leadership Conference, we will see who will represent 

Washington FBLA in Atlanta, Georgia this summer at the National Leadership Conference. 
 
With that, I am happy to send you a preview of our NLC travel package. We will go over this in 

more detail at SBLC.  
 

All of our delegation has been assigned the Hilton Atlanta this year as our conference hotel.  
 
Washington will be participating in State Day which will take place at Six Flags this year ending 
with a dinner and games at Dave & Busters.  
 

Please take a look and let us know if you have any questions.  
 

Sincerely, 
 

 

 

Tiffany Perez 

Deputy State Director  

 


